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CLASS ENROLLMENT as of 20 JANUARY 2021 
2020.2021 

 

Division Teacher KF 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 Current Total 

1 Angst, Dave       10 15 25 

2 Smith, Janine  
 

     10 14 24 

3 Rawlins, Aaron      9 13  22 

4 Brooks, Simone     13 12   25 

5 Smyth, Tony     11 14   25 

6 McQueen, Jill 
Good, Stephanie    6 15    21 

7 Boyd, Jolene 
Kristine Rowe   9 9     18 

8  Johnsen, Summer   9 9     18 

9 Taylor-Gibbs, Leigh 
Fong, Vince   11 8     19 

10 D’Agnolo, Jennifer 
Perry, Karen   11 8     19 

11 Huckle Darby  15       15 

12 Sinclair, Zachary  18       18 

13 Daoust, Lori 
Singh, Emily 13        13 

14 Catungal, Jessica 15        15 

 Student Grade Totals 28 33 40 40 39 35 33 29 277 

 

I hope everyone had a nice holiday and have settled back into the routines of school 
again.  Hard to believe that we have been back for over two weeks already.  In some 
ways, it feels like we never left.  I do have to say that it was a fairly smooth transition 
back for most of our students.   



I want to thank all of our families who participated in our virtual pancake breakfast prior 
to the break.  What a fun time it was.  It sure was nice to be able continue with a 
tradition, even though it was in a different format.  We were very pleased with the 
participation and clean up was certainly a lot easier this year too! 

Interim Reporting is taking place the end of the month as I indicated in my letter last 
week.  If you have not already heard from your child’s teacher about their plans, you 
will be soon.  As I indicated in my letter, you may be receiving a phone call, an 
invitation to a Zoom meeting, a paper interim, updates to your child’s learning blog, 
etc.  teachers are choosing a variety of methods for this interim reporting period.  
Please make every effort to engage with whatever method they choose as we value 
your input in the process.  The first formal report will be sent home just prior to Spring 
Break. 

Stoney Creek celebrated the first Black Shirt Day on 15 January.  Hopefully you saw our 
post on Twitter.  This is the first year that schools have acknowledged the day and we 
are expecting it to grow in the future. 

We have Literacy Week coming up next week and I know Ms. Briscoe will talk about 
that in her report. 

A reminder to all families that February is registration month for Burnaby.  And 
Kindergarten students starting school in the fall need to be registered anytime during 
the month of February.  All the information is on our school, and the district website. 

We were successful in receiving $3,935 from the City of Burnaby for our playground 
grant to replace some of the broken wooden benches and purchase some additional 
one for the grounds.  Thanks to Council for matching these funds.  We will be working 
with the district on purchasing and installation.  I will let you know when I have a 
timeline. 

 


